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Ottawa, May 3rd., 1920.

cir.-

In reply to your letter of the 27th ultimo, 1 beg to

remind you that as stated on the Zend January, the Department

seemingly did not receive an account in favor of Messrs. Killam

I have to request that you will forward a duplicate thereof

without delay, when the matter of payment will be given consideration.

Your spedient servant,

Fouheau

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

V.H.Whalen Esq..

Indian Agent,

Varmouth, N.S.
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